
 

 

 
 

15 July 2019 
 
 

 
Dear Families,    
 
Election of Parent Governor 
 
I wrote to all families on 26 June 2019 to invite nominations for the vacancy of one parent 
governor.  I received one nomination from Ms Pellatt, a parent with a child currently in Squirrels 
class.  
 
As there was only one vacancy a ballot will not take place and Ms Pellatt will assume the role of 
parent governor from the 9 July 2019 which was the closing date for nominations.  This will be 
subject to a successful DBS check.  
 
I am sure you will join me in wishing Ms Pellatt well in her new role.  
 
Kind regards.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Steve Solomons 
Headteacher 
 


